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Jim Nolan - Licensing sub-committee

From: Jim Nolan

To: louise.fuller@loughton-tc.gov.uk
Date: 22/02/2008 10:02

Subject: Licensing sub-committee

Dear Louise,

thank you for your letter of the 14th February. A number of the points you
have raised have been previously discussed by Members in particular the use
of the Council Chamber. Members at that time felt that it was the appropriate
place for the meetings.

The procedure for the conduct of meetings is always attached to the agenda,
however, because each sub- committee has a different Chair, they tend to
bring their own style to the proceedings.

Having said this there is a meeting of the full committee on 18th April and with
your permission | propose to include your letter as an agenda item.

regards,

Jim Nolan

Assistant Director

(Environment and Street Scene)
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Jim Nolan - RE: Licensing sub-committee

From: "Louise Fuller” < Louise. Fulleri@loughton-tc.gov.uk®
To: "Jim Nolan" <jjnolani@eppingforestdc.gov.uk=
Date: 26/02/2008 14:04

Subject: RE: Licensing sub-committec

Dear Jim

Yes, | am happy for you to report my letter to the next meeting of the full committee.

I hadn’t realised the procedure was attached to the agenda, should have delved a bit deeper
Regards.

Louise

Louise R Fulier
Town Clerk
louise.fuller@loughton-tc.gov.uk

Loughton Town Council, 1 Buckingham Court. Rectory Lane, Loughton, Essex IG10 2QZ

Tel: 020 8508 4200

Fax: 020 8508 4400

E-mail contact@!oughton-tc.gov.uk
Web: www foughton-tc gov uk

Disclaimer: This e-mail may contain confidential andfor privileged information. 1If you have received it in error, please notify the sender
and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that e-mail
communication is not guaranteed to be secure. This e-mail has been checked for viruses but no responsibility is accepted for any
damage caused by transmission of this e-mail. Opinions expressed may be those of the author and do not necessarily represent the view
of Loughton Town Council
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